
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Eid Mubarak 

If you are celebrating Eid with your family this 

weekend, we wish you Eid Mubarak, and 

hope that you have a joyous and special time 

together. 

School is CLOSED on Monday and Tuesday next week for the Bank 

Holiday and Eid. All children should come to school on 

Wednesday, and we invite children to come to school wearing 

their Eid clothes. If your child was not celebrating Eid, they may still 

come to school wearing some special clothes of their choice. 

Staff Baby News! 

We are delighted to tell you that before the 

Easter holidays Mrs Akhtar had a baby boy, 

and during the Easter holidays Mrs Hare also 

had a little boy, called Edward. Earlier this 

week Mrs Fillan welcomed a son, Jacob, into 

this world. All mothers and babies are doing 

well, and we wish them all the best for their 

lives together as new families.  

Online Safety Guide 

Please share this week’s guide with your 

child – it’s ’10 Top Tips for Respect Online 

– A Digital World for Everyone’. It lists 10 

ways to show other people respect, and 

develop positive relationships online.  

We hope you have a peaceful long weekend, and we will see 

you on Wednesday. 

Mr Elcock (Deputy Head) 

Friday  2020 

Friday 29th April 
2022 



Last week’s attendance and punctuality 

Nursery 

Morning: 92% & N/A Afternoon: 69%& N/A 

Reception 

Spinners: 87% & 5 Lates Twisters: 75% & 10 Lates 

Year 1 

Delius: 88% & 4 Lates Hockney: 87% & 7 Lates 

Year 2 

Forster: 77% & 3 Lates Lister: 92% & 5 Lates 

Year 3   

Bronte:  93% & 3 Lates Haworth: 87% & 9 Lates 

Year 4   

McMillan:  91% & 8 Lates Priestley:  93% & 10 Lates 

Year 5   

Salt:  91% & 3 Lates Jowett:  91% & 4 Lates 

Year 6   

Appleton: 88% & 12 Lates Cartwright: 93% & 5 Lates 

 

Superstars 
 
We are now beginning to hold Celebration Collective Worship 

(Assemblies) on Friday mornings. We hope that in a few weeks we will, 

once again, be able to invite parents to join us in celebrating our 

pupils’ achievements. We will let you know when this will happen. 
 

Well done to all our Superstars below… 

  

Nursery 

All Nursery children are superstars this week for their enthusiasm and 

involvement in their visit to Meanwood Valley Urban Farm yesterday! 

Reception 

Spinners:  Adam & Sara Twisters:  Anum & Salman 

Year 1 

Delius: Eesa & Aleena Hockney: Maryam & Rayhan 

Year 2 

Forster:  Dominic & Reham Lister: Arham & Ruqayya 

Year 3   

Bronte:  Lera & Hafsah Haworth: Zayan & Zaynab 

Year 4   

McMillan: Fatima & Juwariyah Priestley: Noori & Juwairiah 

Year 5   

Salt: Saliha & Waseem Jowett:  Aadam & Rumaisa 

Year 6   

Appleton:  David & Andrej Cartwright:  Tobias & Safaa 
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